SILICON LABS

Letter of Authorization

Federal Communications Commission
7345 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia MD 21046

Subject: Request for a Change in Identification per Section §2.933 of the FCC Rules
Attention: Application Examiner / Review Engineer

We, Silicon Laboratories Finland Oy, a corporation validly organized and existing under the
laws of Finland, having its principal place of business at Alberga Business Park, Bertel
Jungin aukio 3, 02600 Espoo, Finland, issue this letter to grant authorization for
representatives of

ACD Elektronik GmbH
Engelberg 2, 88480 Achstetten, Germany (www.acd-gruppe.de)

to apply to the FCC for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR 2.933 of the
FCC Rules. This authorization applies to Silicon Laboratories’ Bluetooth module originally
certified on 12/05/2016 under the FCC ID: QOQWT11U

We are aware that ACD Elektronik GmbH intends to market the above referenced module
under their own FCC ID: O2FWT11U

This acknowledgement letter does not grant permission for the FCC, a TCB
(Telecommunication Certification Body) or any other entity to provide ACD Elektronik
GmbH access to confidential information.

Silicon Laboratories does not take ownership or responsibility for any modifications or
changes ACD Elektronik GmbH may have made to Silicon Laboratories certified module. It
is Silicon Laboratories understanding that ACD Elektronik GmbH plan is to co-locate this
radio with another Module in a portable device. As a result they will need to provide
additional information for the filing including RF Exposure Evaluation and Simultaneous
Transmission and therefore has taken the necessary ownership for the module and their
product certification.

Place and date of issue (of this letter):
Espoo, 17 July 2017
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Se'ﬁior Contact: Tom Nordman
Job Title: Marketing Director, Wireless Modules
Email: tom.nordman @silabs.com




